This week, we worked on putting together our group's website. We plan on having 7 pages: Home, Project Overview, Design Process, Who Are We, Presentations, Weekly Reports and Contact Us. In order to keep track of our progress throughout the process of designing and creating our device, we plan to frequently update our website, so that it stays up-to-date. We want to make our website a place that people interested in our project can get a brief but comprehensive understanding of our goals and how we plan to achieve them. Therefore, we must make our website concise and easy to navigate, so that the user can easily understand our design process. We also want to make the website interesting to look at, through visual aesthetics, so that the viewer will remain engaged.
We have also begun researching methods to help us plan our future design, such as looking at open-sourced existing code for the sound classification algorithms to see which are both easy to implement and accurate at the task. 
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